To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the Commissioner of Public Works to issue a permit to the West End Vliet Street Business Association for the construction of site improvements to develop a pocket park on the City of Milwaukee's Wick Playfield.

We believe that the development of this pocket park will have a positive effect, not only on the individuals involved in activities at Wick Field, but also on the surrounding neighborhood, and we respectfully request its adoption.

lso on the surrounding neighborhood, and we respectfully request its adoption.

Sincerely,

VENU J. GUPTA, Director Buildings and Fleet Division

MARIANO A. SCHIFALACQUA Commissioner of Public Works

Attachments

DN/mbm